From: Skala, Pete

Sent: 4/6/2011 10:18:28 PM

To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Redacted

Redact (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=Redac) Redacted

(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=Reda)

Cc: Lai, Peter (peter.lai@cpuc.ca.gov); Drew, Tim G. (tim.drew@cpuc.ca.gov); Dietz,

Sidney (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Redacted

(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Redact); Redacted

(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Redact);Redacted

(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Redac)

Bcc:

Subject: RE: EE Workpaper Meeting

Thanks Redac

Ideally, I would like our team to have our recommendation (or more accurately, any revisions to the initial recommendation) worked out by the end of the week, but will then want to run this by Peter when he is back in the office the first of next week.

Pete Skala
Program Manager -- Demand-Side Management
Branch
CPUC Energy Division
(415)
703-5370 (office)
(415) 577-8576 (mobile)

From: Redacted [mailto Redacted]

Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2011 3:55 PM

To: Skala, Pete;

Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Redacted

Cc: Lai, Peter; Drew, Tim G.;

Dietz, Sidney; Redacted

Reda

Subject: RE: EE Workpaper Meeting

Pete-

Thanks for the heads up and hearing our concerns today, we look forward to working out a solution on workpapers which will be acceptable to all parties.

I agree that it wouldn't be helpful to get back the same comments on the TV workpaper, so PG&E does not object to delaying the ED response for TVs. When do you think we could expect the ED's comments?

Thanks again,

Redacted P.E.
Manager, Technical Product Support
Pacific Gas & Electric Company
P.O. Box 770000, mailcod Redacted
San Francisco CA 94177
Redacted
Redacted

From: Skala, Pete

[mailto:pete.skala@cpuc.ca.gov] **Sent:** Tuesday, April 05, 2011 2:57

PΜ

To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Redacted

Redact

Cc: Lai, Peter; Drew, Tim G.; Dietz, Sidney

Subject:

RE: EE Workpaper Meeting

Shilpa, Brian, and Grant,

Thanks again for coming over and explaining some of your concerns re: our conditional approval of your laptops and printers workpaper. We will mull over some of the questions we came out of the meeting with and get back to you shortly.

In the meantime, the Ph 2 calendar for the ES5, etc., TV workpaper would require us to provide you comments by COB today, but our resoultion of the laptop/printer issue will also impact how we handle the TV workpaper, so I am wondering if you would object to our holding off on this for a few days? Let me know if you are ok with this -- otherwise I will plan to post something that will look very familiar to you at this point...

Thanks!

Pete Skala
Program Manager -- Demand-Side Management
Branch
CPUC Energy Division
(415)
703-5370 (office)
(415) 577-8576
(mobile)